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Welcome to our weekly newsletter and what a week it has 
been. Firstly I would like to say congratulations to all of 

the Year 6 children for completing their SATS this week. I 
have been extremely proud of their resilience and attitude 
towards the week, they have shown how committed they 

are to their learning and have all tried their absolute  
hardest every day.  

WELL DONE YEAR 6! 
Thank you to all those parents that attended parents'  

evening last week, it is really important that you are able 
to make these online meetings so teachers can share how 

your child/children are progressing with their learning and 
what support you can give at home. 

 
Remember we have our Jubilee event on Friday 27th May 
from 2.30-4.30pm, I am looking forward to seeing lots of 
you there, also the PTFA are organising our non school 
uniform and collections for the Summer fete on this day 

too. Look out of further posts from them. 
 

Have a lovely weekend  



 

Lillington Nursery and Primary School 

Head Teacher to Home—13th May 

What has happened in school this week? 

Nursery have been learning about healthy 
and unhealthy food this week. We made fruit 

kebabs and enjoyed eating them! 
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Reception enjoyed finding AR words on the 
playground before starting the day this week!  
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Darwin class have been using the chrome books 
to do some research into extreme weather. They 

have used great teamwork to help each other 
read the information and make notes on the 

facts they have discovered. 
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Hopper class have spent the last few weeks 
learning all about biographies and Martin 

Strel. The children researched Martin's 
achievements and life. This week they have 

written fantastic biographies about him!  



 

Lillington Nursery and Primary School 

Head Teacher to Home - 13th May 

What has happened in school this week? 

After a week of incredibly tough assessments, 
the children in Angelou have been making the 
most of the fine weather to explore new and  

inspirational settings to continue their love of 
reading. Well done on all your fantastic efforts 

and achievements this week, Angelou! 
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Pankhurst have had a busy week completing 
their assessments. They have all worked really 

hard and been incredibly sensible when  
learning outside of the classroom.  

 

King Class have completed their SATS this week. They've 
had a Grammar, Punctuation and Spelling assessment, a  

reading assessment and three maths assessments. Every child 
has showcased the school's values and really put all their 

 effort into doing as well as possible. 
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Congratulations to Nightingale class who had 

the highest attendance in Key Stage 1 this 
week! 

 
 
 
 

Congratulations to King Class who had the 
highest attendance in Key Stage 2 this week! 
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Lunch Menu 
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